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Dear NJI". Phipps, 

(Mr• Henry Phipps) 

13, Norham Gsrdens, Oxford 

June 8th, 1911. 

I have to twnk you very much for the interesting report of the 

Institute. Row interesting to see tbe growth of the social v.-orkZ The 

development of the teaching of the students in connection ~ith the Institute 

is a very good thing. Altogether the outlook under the new regime seems 

very hopeful. 

Do let us hear when you are to be over. 

pleasure to see you. 

Sincerely yours, 

\'/fl Osler 

It ~ould be a great 


